
From= Arend Kersten
Sent" Monday, January 03, 20!1 3:33 PM
To: Biggs, Carolyn
Cc: Partridge, 3udl; JUDI PARTRIDGE, Pasuta, Robert; ROBERT PASUTA
Subject: FLAMBOROUGH DELEGATE STATUS

HELLO CAROLYN:

The Flamborough Chamber of Commerce (FCC) would appreciate the opportunity to have its representatives
address Council (or one of its committees) when it receives and considers the report and recommendations of
the Citizens' Forum on area rating. Along with representatives from the Hamilton and Stoney Creek
Chambers of Commerce, the FCC has been examining the issue of area rating for over two years. Thank you
for your consideration. If you have any questions and/or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

AREND KERSTEN
Executive Director
Flamborough Chamber of Commerce

1/6/2011


